
Lucille Flaaten 
 

Dear Arizona Department of Environmental Quality,

I’m writing to urge you to deny South32’s Hermosa permit (#AZ0026387) for discharge of mine
water into Harshaw and Alum creeks. This global company is headquartered in Australia and will
offer very little to the economy if Arizona. Please protect the Patagonia area.

Sincerely, Lucille Flaaten


